
HP PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION SHIMLA 

N o t i c e 

 

No. Sec/ Pa/2024                                                                                               Dated:-21-01-2024 

                                                       Apropos of this Commission’s Notice dated 05-01-2024 whereby   
Schedule for Personality Test was notified be held on 22-01-2024 onwards. It is for the 
information of all concerned candidates that Personality Test fixed for 22-01-2024 will be held 
as per schedule and there will no change despite declaration of public holiday on this day by 
State Govt., on the occasion of Ram Lalla Pran Pratishitha at Ayodhya.  

             
             
                            Sd/- 
        (D. K. Rattan), IAS 
         Secretary  
        H.P. Public Service Commission 


